
 

 

 

Central International Relations Office, Rectorate, University of Zagreb 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – 26th February 2020. 

Precautionary measures against the spread of COVID-19 coronavirus infection 

Dear students, teachers, administrative-technical staff and citizens, 

Due to the extraordinary situation linked to the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus infection, 

in order to reduce the possibility of infection and facilitate students and staff we are 

introducing this preventive measure: 

SUSPENSION OF INDIVIDUAL CONSULTATIONS AND COUNSELLING for ALL: 

 home and foreign students, teachers and staff (regardless whether you are coming 

from risk areas or not). 

PLEASE DO NOT COME IN PERSON to the central international relations office (Ulica kralja 

Zvonimira 8, Zagreb). 

Student/staff documentation will be processed only via EMAIL or POST, consultations or 

advising also only via EMAIL or TELEPHONE.  The office is open and working regularly for all 

other activities.  

This is a temporary measure until mid-March 2020. In case of any changes or new information, 

we will promptly inform you. 

We invite you to behave responsibly by following the instructions of the Ministry of Health, 

also reported at www.hzjz.hr. Information can also be found on the University web site at 

http://www.unizg.hr/homepage/  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Central International Relations Office, Rectorate of the University of Zagreb 

This precautionary measure is in effect immediately from 26th of February 2020.  
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